
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

46/20 24 November 2020 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA CI) notice is 
hereby given for the temporary closure of North West Point Road, Murray Road and 
South Point Temple Road to all traffic on 7th Dec to 23rd Dec between 18:30pm and 
01:00am.  Except North West Point Road LB4 to IDC Entrance between 21:30pm to 
01:00am.  
 
South Point Temple Road will be open for the upcoming event on Wednesday, 9th 
Dec at South Point Soon Tian Kong, KANG TIAN DI’S GOD BIRTHDAY. 
 
Parks Australia will be conducting a Cat eradication plan. 
 

 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services & Health, 
Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 Ext 230 or Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 


